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Dear sir,
West Chicago, as you know is a community with a significant Latino population, and has
been specifically chosen for two waste sites. We question why other municipalities,
particularly those predominantly white and affluent, are not being targeted instead.
Promoting this site is beneficial only to a broader, whiter, and wealthier group of cities
that surround us. This will have a direct impact in our city, our environment, the traffic
we will receive and the value of our properties. We were excluded as Hispanics because
there were no Spanish translation services in the audiences that were opened to discuss
this matter which we see as discriminating against us.
 
I am completely opposed to the construction of this second dumping site. Our proposal is
that instead it should be installed elsewhere in a way that is equitable for every city and
township in the western suburbs of Chicago.
 
Sincerely,
Javier Comboni
1055 Knollwood Ln,
West Chicago, IL 60185
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